
 
BPS/EC/2024-25/76 
30 November 2024 
 

BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA, QATAR 
Circular for Grades IX & XI 

 
Dear Parent, 

Birla Public School invites students from Grades IX & XI to participate in the GEORGETOWN 
UNIVERSITY FALL MUN 2025.   FALL MUN is a 3-day conference which is scheduled from 13-
15 February 2025 and it will be in person at Georgetown University. 
 

Students who are interested in participating in the conference, can register through the link 

given below on or before Tuesday, 10 December 2024 and submit the consent form to Dr. 

Smitha K, MUN Director or Ms. Leena Dinesh, MUN Coordinator. 

 

Seats are limited and admissions will be based on a first-come, first served basis.  Registration 

fee for the conference is QR 250 /- 

 

Google Form Link: -   https://forms.gle/B3GmBpKaswCvqkeV8 

 

For further queries contact: 

1. Dr. SMITHA K 

MUN Director 

+974 70473981 

2. Ms. LEENA DINESH 

Coordinator 

+974 33229664 

 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PARENT CONSENT FORM FOR CIRCULAR NO BPS/EC/2024-25/76 

 

I, ___________________________________________ (Parent Name), hereby give consent to enroll my child 

__________________________________________(Child Name) _______________(Admission No) studying in 

____________ (class/div), is willing to send my child as a delegate for FALLMUN. I am sending QR 

_______ /- as the registration fee for FALLMUN. 

Parent’s Name & Signature: ____________________________________________________  

Email Id: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Mobile No: _________________ 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

https://forms.gle/B3GmBpKaswCvqkeV8

